[bookmark: _GoBack]Consent Form for the use of photographs, videos, audio clips - Adults

What is Early Childhood Ireland? 
Early Childhood Ireland is the largest and most representative early childhood membership organisation in Ireland. We provide a broad range of training, mentoring, information and advocacy to support our members and to better shape the systems, policies and practices that impact on the lives of young children.

Permission Areas
We would like to ask you for consent to use photographs, and/or video and/or audio clips of you for use in the following areas: 
· ECI Membership communications, including newsletters, ezines, ECI Awards literature, presentations;
· Internal ECI communications: staff newsletter, emails;
· ECI Corporate publications: including Annual Reports, Strategic Plans, members' magazine, promotional leaflets, posters, ECI training materials/presentations, posters; 
· ECI media usage such as newspaper articles, advertisements, website, Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and other sites which we may use. 
· Award Sponsors’ communications: including website, social media platforms, newsletters.

How will the photographs, video and audio clips be used?	
Early Childhood Ireland is dedicated to exploring and developing new approaches to teaching and learning in early childhood and after school services, and in sharing this knowledge from ourselves and Early Childhood Care and Education experts, at our conference and events, and through our website and social media channels, including our Early Times quarterly magazine.   

Consent
[bookmark: _Hlk22024597]I give consent and permission to Early Childhood Ireland to use photographs, and/or video and/or audio clips of the named person below in all the permission areas listed above.
	Name:

	Name of Service:

	Address of Service:


	Electronically signed:                                                                                        Dated:





This form is valid for three years from the date you sign it and will be stored in accordance with Ireland’s data protection laws.  Photographs will be deleted from Early Childhood Ireland’s records and any of our online sites after three years. We cannot provide this assurance for external sites or for newspapers.

If you wish to withdraw consent before this period ends, please request same in writing to awards@earlychildhoodireland.ie

 Please note any additional comments or restrictions you may wish to include here: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
